
 

  

 

The Children’s Division Early Childhood and Prevention Services Section 

(ECPSS) is implementing a new way to provide current information to Child 

Care Providers. Effective March 2017, ECPSS will begin sending email 

notifications to child care providers to provide information on changes within 

the Child Care Subsidy Program and other relevant early childhood 

information.  

Please provide email addresses for your facility, the facility director and/or 

any staff that you would like to receive email notifications. Please email 

cd.askecps@dss.mo.gov with the name of your facility, DVN and email 

address(es) by March 1, 2017. You may add or remove email addresses at 

any time by sending email notification to the above address. 

The messages you receive will be from “Missouri Children’s Division” with 

the email address modss@public.govdelivery.com. 

 

Thank you for your assistance! 
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